Press Releases: Deputy Secretary
Travels to New York for UNSC Debate on
Afghanistan
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Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan will travel to New York on January
19, to participate in a ministerial-level, United Nations Security Council
meeting on “Building Regional Partnership in Afghanistan and Central Asia as
a Model to Link Security and Development.” The meeting will be chaired by
Kazakhstan, which currently holds the Security Council presidency. The Deputy
Secretary will also hold bilateral meetings with participating ministers from
UNSC member states and the region.

For further information, please follow his activities @USUN on Twitter, or
contact StanfordAD@state.gov.
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